
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. B O X 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

June 7, 1954 

Mr. Lo C. White 
Box 787 

Santa Fe, N. M. 

Dear Mr. Whitei 
In behalf of your client, fhe Texas Company, ne enclose 
copies of Order R-478 issued in Caae 700, which was heard 
at the regular hearing on May 19, 1954. 

Very truly yours, 

W3W:nr 

W. B. Macey 
Chief Engineer 


